7 ARMY CAREERS EXHIBITION (AN97-2009)

A request has been received from the Army Careers Office to provide an Army Careers Exhibition at
Camperdown Park on 11th June, 2009 for invited schools.

The Committee is asked to approve the event. The event will be subject to the necessary insurances
being provided indemnifying the Council against damage to property, injury or loss of life etc. to
members of the public and in addition to any services being provided by the Department being paid for
by the applicant. In addition, a competent Risk Assessment will have to be forwarded and approved
by the relevant Council Officer prior to the event going ahead.
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